
~REGISTRATION REMINDER for 2015-2016 school year~ 

PRESCHOOL: 
     Registration for the next school year (Fall 2015-2016) is beginning now for currently en-

rolled students and their siblings.  Remember that we fill our sessions on a first come, first 

served basis.  To enroll, please visit the CCH website (www.cchmontessori.com) and complete 

an enrollment form.  Please submit the form online.  You will be sent a confirmation e-mail 

that your enrollment form was received and what session your child is placed in for fall.  If 

your 1st choice is not available, you will be notified and asked to choose a 2nd preference.  

Once you have received enrollment confirmation, please send in your registration fee of 

$65.00 made out to Country Children’s House, Inc. the next time your child attends school.  

Priority enrollment for returning students and their siblings will be from January 6th-

January 31st.  Starting February 1st, we will begin open registration to the public and begin 

processing enrollment forms from the public waiting list.  Remember that our sessions fill up 

quickly.  If you need a particular session, I strongly encourage you to return your form & 

registration fee quickly.   

 

LUNCH BUNCH-We will be offering an optional Lunch Bunch program.   

WEST-Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays from 11:30 a.m.-1: 00 p.m.  (If enough interest at 

West, we will open Tuesday & Thursday Lunch Bunch.  Please let us know if interested.) 

ALLISONVILLE-Monday-Friday- from 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.  

       

  

KINDERGARTEN-offered at the Allisonville location for children from either location: 

     Registration for next school year (Fall 2015-2016) is beginning now for currently enrolled 

students.  Children must be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2015 in order to attend Kin-

dergarten at CCH.  We will be accepting Kindergarten registration forms from January 6th 

until February 1st, at which time we will conduct a lottery for Kindergarten enrollment in the 

priority as follows:  Children who have attended two or more years at Country Children’s 

House will be drawn first.  Then children who have attended 1 year at Country Children’s 

House.  If positions are still available, we will then accept forms from the general public.  

We will accept up to 12 students for the 2015 Kindergarten class.  To enroll, please visit the 

CCH website (www.cchmontessori.com) and complete and submit your Kindergarten enroll-

ment form by February 1st .  If you are placed into a position on February 1st, at that time 

you will send in your registration & supply fee. 

If you have further questions, please contact me at teacherrjb@comcast.net or 

www.cchmontessori.com. 

Thank you,   

Shelly Wetzel, Director 
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